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Newsletter 
It has been lovely seeing the children with their sun hats on enjoying the beautiful weather we have had this 

week. Let’s hope it continues into next week for our School Games day on Tuesday 2nd July.  The school 

gates will be open for parents to watch the games at 9am and will be locked again at 9.30am. We are 

looking forward to welcoming you all into school to enjoy our games day with us. 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Orange class for a weekly attendance of 98.67 % 

 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Arrangements for drop off and pick up times 

Can we please remind everyone that adults are not permitted on the school playground when dropping off 

and picking up children at the start and end of the school day. These arrangements are a key part in 

keeping all of our children safe and giving them a calm, measured and ordered start to the day so that they 

make the most of their learning time in school. Adults dropping off children in Rainbow, Red and Green 

classes are allowed to go as far as the classroom door of those classrooms but no adults are permitted 

beyond the small wooden gate at the top end of the reception class outdoor area. If you feel you have a 

particular need to go beyond that point, please ask any available members of staff who will be more than 

happy to help you. 

 

 

Diary dates for this term 

 

July 2024 

Tuesday 2nd July – School Games (AM) for Reception to Y6 (details to follow) 

Saturday 6th July – Summer Fair 

Friday 12th July – Whole school transition day 

Monday 15th – Friday 19th July – Y5/6 York residential 

Friday 26th July – Y6 leavers’ assembly 9.30am 

Friday 26th July – last day of term 

 

Year 6 transition dates to Holgate Academy 10th, 11th, 12th July 

Year 6 transition dates to National Academy 10th & 11th July 
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http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


Weekly Achievers 

On Monday 1st July we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly achievers.  

Rainbow class’ achiever will be celebrated in their classroom.   

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Alana Blue Oscar Amarillo Angharad Azul Holly S 

Green Neivah Orange Noah F Rosa Leo Morado Teddy 

Red Amelie Yellow Harriet S Verde Gracie Rojo Evie 

 

School Reports 
If separated parents require an additional copy of their child’s report please email the school office no later 

than Friday 5th July.  

Summer BBQ Day 
We are having a Summer BBQ Day on 11th July. The meal choice will be cheese burger or veggie 

hotdog with fried onions & ketchup served with Jacket wedges, corn and coleslaw. Dessert will be 

a Rocket lolly. Please order on the IPayimpact app.  

 

 
 

Sunhat and suncream reminder 

With the temperatures finally starting to increase, please may we remind you to send 

children with suncream & sun hats. Please make sure these are labelled with your 

child’s name. 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fair 

Thursday 11th July 



A reminder that the raffle tickets for the summer fair need to be back in school by 5th July. Can we also 

please ask if anyone is bringing in cake donations, they are brought to reception on the same day. 

Thank you. 

  

 

 

Class Photos  

We are excited to share that the school class photographs are ready, and they look amazing! 

If you pre-registered, please check your inbox for your unique access link. If not, please contact Carmel Jane 

on http://www.carmeljane.co.uk/pre-registration-support and quote your class code.  There are limited time 

discounts available, so act fast!  All photographs will be posted directly to your home address.  

 

School Neurodiversity 

In September 2024, our school will be participating in the Partnership for 

Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools Project (PINS), closely supported by the 

Nottinghamshire Parent Carer forum (PCF). Through collaboration, the project 

will bring health and education specialists and expert parent carers into our 

school to provide training to improve outcomes for our children. 

To support preparations for this project we would be very grateful if you could 

complete the survey below. The parent carer survey has been developed 

nationally and is designed to gather insights from parents and carers of 

children attending the schools involved in the PINS project. The information collected will help to understand 

the current strengths and identify potential areas for improvement within the school environment. The survey 

intentionally covers broad aspects of school life, parent carers' experiences, and their views on their child's 

experience at school. 

http://www.carmeljane.co.uk/pre-registration-support


Our school will receive an overview of the results, however, please be assured feedback given is completely 

anonymised. The survey will be open to ALL parent carer response from 28th June – 12th July.  

Here is the survey link: Parent Carer 

Survey https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=__b5SEAcuUupkuYyBVFU6ZAl37JuRVFAktF-

r7IPicFURVBUNDNNNjQ0TUU0MVpNNjM5MUxGUDFaTi4u 

Alternatively, parent carers can scan the following QR code to access the survey directly: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=__b5SEAcuUupkuYyBVFU6ZAl37JuRVFAktF-r7IPicFURVBUNDNNNjQ0TUU0MVpNNjM5MUxGUDFaTi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=__b5SEAcuUupkuYyBVFU6ZAl37JuRVFAktF-r7IPicFURVBUNDNNNjQ0TUU0MVpNNjM5MUxGUDFaTi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=__b5SEAcuUupkuYyBVFU6ZAl37JuRVFAktF-r7IPicFURVBUNDNNNjQ0TUU0MVpNNjM5MUxGUDFaTi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=__b5SEAcuUupkuYyBVFU6ZAl37JuRVFAktF-r7IPicFURVBUNDNNNjQ0TUU0MVpNNjM5MUxGUDFaTi4u


Holiday Activity and Food programme (HAF) 

Nottinghamshire County Council will start to take bookings for the 2024 Holiday Activities and Food 

programme (HAF) on Monday 1st July, ready for the summer holidays.  HAF provides FUNDED activities and 

food for children receiving benefits related free school meals.  These programmes run during the following 

school holidays: spring (Easter), summer, autumn (October) and Christmas holidays. 

 

Children aged between 5 – 16 years (Reception aged 4 and year 11 inclusive) in receipt of benefits related 

free school meals are eligible for free holiday activities and food.  This is not a food voucher scheme; all 

activities happen face to face. 

Holiday activity listings will be live from Monday 1st July 2024 here:Activities and venues | 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/holiday-activities-and-food/activities-and-venues
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/holiday-activities-and-food/activities-and-venues


 
 

 

 

 

 


